
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
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For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
 
PRESQUE ISLE RECONSTRUCTION – PHASES 2 AND 3 BEGIN 
  
Beginning at 7 a.m. on Thursday, Aug. 17, Presque Isle Avenue at the Fair Avenue intersection 
will be closed to through traffic for Phase 2 and 3 reconstruction work. It is expected this 
intersection will be closed for approximately one week. With this work completed, a temporary 
bypass road will be available to allow traffic to travel through this intersection on the south side 
of Fair Avenue to Third Street.   
 
The Presque Isle Avenue work will detour traffic from Presque Isle Avenue to Kaye Avenue, 
Third Street, Fair Avenue, Lakeshore Boulevard and Wright Street. 
 
Businesses in this area are open and patrons can access them by way of the detour route to 
Wright Street and onward to Presque Isle Avenue. The public is advised to use caution when 
traveling through this area and to be alert for construction, detour and advisory signing.     
 
A phasing schematic can be accessed at the City of Marquette Engineering Division web site 
under the Presque Isle Avenue Reconstruction Project link at www.mqtcty.org. 
 
Hebert Construction Company is the general contractor for this project.  
 
The City of Marquette asks you for your patience during the construction process.   
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